
BROWARD BOULVEVARD IMPROVEMENTS & BRIDGE 

REPLACEMENT PROJECT IN FORT LAUDERDALE 

 

Project Overview 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has awarded a $16 million contract to Munilla Construction 
Management, LLC (MCM) for improvements along Broward Boulevard from NW/SW 18th Avenue to US 1 
and the replacement of the Broward Boulevard bridge over the North Fork of the New River in Fort Lauderdale. 
Construction began October 7, 2016 and will be completed in summer 2018.  
 
 
Project Improvements 
• Replacing the bridge over the North Fork of the New River 
• Removing old asphalt and resurfacing the roadway 
• Upgrading crosswalk ramps to meet ADA requirements 
• Upgrading signs and pavement markings  
• Relocating bus shelters 
• Adding roadway lighting 
• Installing drainage structures 
• Upgrading signalized intersections to mast arms 
• Reconstructing sidewalks 
• Widening roadway to add bike lanes in each direction 
 
 
Traffic Impact 
• Access to businesses, residences  and schools will be maintained at all times.  
• Single lane closures are expected Mondays through Fridays between 10 p.m. and 6 a.m.  
• Double lane closures are expected Mondays through Fridays between 12:30 a.m. and 6 a.m. 
• Lane closures may occur on weekends, except during special events.  
 
 
Project Updates 
The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, 

please email rguerrero@corradino.com. 
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For Additional Project Information and Updates 

Contact Mrs. Rebecca Guerrero, Community Outreach Specialist  

Phone: (954) 940-7605 | Email: rguerrero@corradino.com  

www.fdot.gov 
Innovative, Efficient, Exceptional 

mailto:rguerrero@corradino.com?subject=Broward%20Boulevard%20Construction%20Updates
mailto:rguerrero@corradino.com?subject=Broward%20Boulevard%20Construction%20Updates
http://www.fdot.gov

